Email Draft for Staff

Good Morning Staff!
I’m excited to announce that Ms. Cathy Boggs, our public librarian, will be coming again this month to meet with our students! She will be reading a few winter and holiday books with students during our regular specials classes. Additionally, Ms. Boggs will be offering a wish list opportunity for students and staff. We have lists available for students to request she purchase new titles for the public library. She has also offered to look into purchasing any titles that you feel may be helpful for the public library to have. Please stop in the library at your convenience and complete a wish list, and encourage your students to begin thinking about books they may want to include in their own wish lists. Thank you for your continued support! I can’t wait to see what ideas you have!
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